
Information for families with students with IEP’s 
(Individual Education Plans) 

 

Parents and Guardians: 

Every other year as part of the state’s IDEA annual performance review, New 
Hampshire school districts are required to survey parents of students with IEPs 
regarding parent involvement in the special education process. The survey measures a 
school's inclusion of parental involvement to improve services and results for students 
with disabilities. In order to minimize handling of paper forms amidst the Covid-19 
pandemic, we ask that parents of students with an IEP click on the links below and 
respond to the survey/s.   

 For families of students in K-12, they will access their surveys here. 
 For families of students in Preschool, they will access their surveys here.  

Please respond as soon as possible. The survey closes on June 30, 2020. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the survey, please contact me 
at pparenteau@hdsd.org or by phone at 603-464-4466. 

Thank you. 

Patricia Parenteau 

Assistant Superintendent, SAU #34 

 


